16th March 2016

Sapper 300 Commemorative Event.

Dear Roger

Devon.

I am writing to you on behalf of my chairman and branch members to invite you and your branch members to the above event.

The event is being held to commemorate the formation of the Royal Engineers in 1716.

We are holding the event in St Johns church at in Wellington on the 22nd of May 16.

It will be an evening of music, song and poems etc.

We have Taunton Military wives choir, Wellington town silver band and the Rivertones, Mr Clive Sanders, The bard of chard.

Their will be some other guest sharing our evening, Mayor's from Taunton and Wellington, Lt Gen Urch, senior serving Sapper, Lt Col Bickers RE CO of 22 Engineer Regt. Family members of Colonel JRM Chard VC RE commander of Rorke's Drift.

The evening starts at 1800hrs and should last approximately 3 hours. Refreshments will be available during the interval.

I do hope you will be able to attend and enjoy the evening with us.

Yours Sincerely, Sam Smalldon.

01823286077.

jeffrey.smalldon7eg@btinternet.com